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We are very pleased to announce a new era for the
FEND Journal. You will undoubtedly notice a change
in the title to International Diabetes Nursing. This
coincides with a change in publishers to Maney
Publishing.
We are very excited with this new development,

recognizing the global nature of the diabetes epidemic.
It will broaden the reach to an international scope
and will encourage global contributions by nurse
researchers, clinicians and leaders in the global field
of diabetes nursing. The sharing of experiences and
research findings from across the world will enrich
the content and relevance of IDN. We are most

grateful to Maney Publishing for their enthusiasm
and professional support in establishing this new
development.

Prof. Angus Forbes and Dr Magdalena Annersten-
Gershater continue as co-editors and will lead the
members of the editorial board. It is anticipated that
additional members will be added to the editorial board
to reflect the global reach of the journal.

We thank Prof. Forbes and Dr Annersten-Gershater
for their commitment and encourage you to submit
your articles for consideration. We also wish to thank
Lucy McIvor of Maney Publishing for her commitment
during this change over period.
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